
Women & Girls report 2024 

 

The ladies section has continued to improve this season. A massive thank you to Ryan, Mark, Ethan, 

Pete and especially Tim for all the amazing support, coaching, encouragement and most of all 

making it an inclusive environment for all.  

This year we have successfully fielded separate softball and hardball squads and also been made a 

significant contribution the Saturday 4th team. 

Sophie B stepped up as captain of the newly formed softball team and despite her own reservations 

did a brilliant job. Winning one of the few games weather let them play. The squad, mostly made up 

of debutants, finished 3rd in the league. 

Ladies Super 8 squad were again hampered by the weather, but we had some epic games not least 

our last game of the season, against Parley, which we won in the last nail biting over. This game 

summed up how our season has been.  

The take away from this year has been how well supported and encouraged by the club, everyone in 

the Women & Girls section feel.  

 


